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05 November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been successful in our application for the Co-op Community Funding programme, which means that 
for the next twelve months we will be one of their nominated community projects. This will help us raise much 
needed additional funding for projects, including the final phase of ‘Project Playground’, that will benefit the 
children at St Luke’s. 
 
You can help us to access this additional funding by completing the following simple steps: 
 

- If you don’t already have one, purchase a Co-op membership card for £1 in store; 
- Download the Co-op App to your phone and 
- Select St Luke’s C E Primary School as your nominated cause. 

 
As well as earning cashback for yourself you will also be able to access weekly offers on products you 
regularly buy. Every time you buy selected Co-op branded products or services and swipe your 
membership card St Luke’s will receive two pence for every pound you spend. The more parents, 
relatives and friends that select St Luke’s as their cause for the next twelve months, the more funds we raise! 
 
This programme has the potential to help us raise a substantial amount of funding over the next twelve 
months, so please spread the word to your family and friends and, if you haven’t already done so, follow the 
three simple steps above and swipe your membership card each time you buy Co-op branded products and 
services. 
 
We will keep you updated on our fundraising progress and thank you for your efforts to help us raise much 
needed additional funding for the children of St Luke’s. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker   K Bell 

 
Mr S Hardaker   Kerry Bell 
Headteacher    Friends of St Luke’s 
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